
It is a basic right that we should be informed of exactly what we are buying.   
Food labelling, growing and growing in length with numbers for ingredients that 
hardly a person recognizes, is a deceptive practice that only benefits the retailers. 
  
Furthermore, it is a right that animals, and especially orangutans in this case, should 
be able to live in their natural environment and not be displaced as it is depleted by 
mankind (for their own profit). Instead of this the animals are separated from 
parents, injured and 'lost'.    
  
Particularly, this suffering occurs for the worst reason - because of mankind's greed 
for profit. 
  
Australia has always been considered a 'free country' with Choices - not any 
longer.     
  
On all accounts the practice of obtaining, selling and using PALM OIL is 
unforgivable.   
  
At least the individual needs (and has the right) to be informed and able to make the 
choice to (silently) participate or not.   
  
Please make this possible by truthfully displaying the PALM OIL content in products. 
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